
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prince’s Golf Club Guidance 17 May – 21 June 

 

 

Dear Members and Guests, 

 

Following the government announcement, we can now open The Lodge and The Clubhouse from 17th 

May. Prince’s Golf Club will be operating within the guidance set out by the Government and England 

Golf. This guidance is in addition to the document on our website, please see below: 

 

The Golf Club 

 

- All tee reservations whether for members, their guests or visiting golfers must be booked and any 

balances settled in advance. 

- Prince’s Golf Club will not be accepting any cash payments so please settle any food & beverage from 

the Spike Bar, hire items or Pro Shop items by Credit/Debit card or by your Prince’s member’s card. 

- Before teeing off one member of your group must check in at the Proshop. 

- The driving range will be open, and balls can be purchased from the proshop. The grass tee will be 

closed until June 1st so please use the mats provided. 

- The Pro Shop is fully open for retail but with a maximum of 6 guests in the shop at one time. 

- The upstairs dining area will re-open although guests can only be seated in groups of 6 or less. We 

will have QR codes that you can scan to view the menu. Service will be to your table only, please do 

not gather at the bar. 

- Hire items will be sanitized before and after use and two people from separate households can share a 

buggy. 

- The Toilets will be open. The Changing Rooms are now back in use and members/guests can visit 

their lockers to get items. 

- Face coverings must be worn in all indoor areas e.g. Spike Bar and toilets. 

- The Clubhouse will be open from 7.00am and will close at 19.00 

- Food will be served from 7.15 – 16.30 last orders for drinks will be 18.30. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Lodge: 

 

 

- The Lodge will open from 13.00 on May 17th.  

- All rooms have been deep cleaned, sanitized and all frequent touch areas will be continually cleaned 

with extra attention given to remotes, taps and door handles. 

- The public areas will have sanitizing stations and we will be operating a one-way system to ensure 

that social distancing is easy to follow. Like the bedrooms, high touch areas will be given increased 

attention. 

- All staff will wear face coverings unless medically exempt and they will also work behind screens 

wherever possible. 

- Unfortunately, we are unable to take cash at this point so all payments will be taken via credit card or 

member’s card. 

- All staff have completed the High Field online training certification which gives specific training in 

the control and spread of Covid-19. 

- Breakfast will be served between 7.00 and 10.00 this will be table service to fall inline with 

government guidance. Guests must not sit in groups of more than 6. 

- We will be running a limited lunch menu which will consist of sandwiches. This will be available 

between 12.00 and 17.00 

- Dinner will start at 18.00 all tables must be reserved and as for breakfast guests must not sit in groups 

of more than 6. Last orders for Dinner will be taken at 20.45. 

- Face coverings must be worn by guests unless seated although exceptions will be made for those who 

are medically exempt. 

- QR codes will be available to download menus and wine lists.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


